
 
 
 
Kotzebue Partnership Meeting 
October 6th, 2023 
Location—either Maniilaq or the Hotel in Kotzebue 
Noon to 1:30 p.m.  
Live Stream beginning at 12:15pm 
 
Welcome and Introductions:  
Tamar Ben-Yosef, Executive Director, All Alaska Pediatric Partnership  
 
Land Acknowledgment-invite local leader 
 
Announcements:  

• Pediatric Symposium, Oct. 27-28, Hotel Captain Cook  
 
Community Presentations:  
All Alaska Pediatric Partnership Updates - Tamar Ben Yosef  
 

• Maniilaq Staff— 
o Dr. Robert Onders, Medical Director,  robert.onders@maniilaq.org 
 

• Tracey Shaeffer, ILP Coordinator and ECN member: -Confirmed, 
tschaeffer@nwarctic.org 

o Updates on:  
§ The Formation of the Early Childhood Coalition  
§ Updates from ILP 
§ The Child Care situation in Kotzebue 

 
• Josephine Oke, josephine.oke@maniilaq.org is the PHN director—confirmed 

 
 
Key Coordinating Staff at Maniilaq: 

o Alisa Gilbert |Medical & Clinical Support Services Manager 
o Maniilaq Health Center 
o Direct: 907.442.7544 Cell: 509.520.6451 | Alisa.Gilbert@Maniilaq.org 
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